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Melrose Caravan and Tourist Park Cabin Opening  
On Tuesday 29 June 2021, Council officially opened four (4) new cabins at the 
Melrose Caravan and Tourist Park.  

Council have invested circa $480,000 in the new cabins, creating a more modern 
option for visitors to experience in an area experiencing high visitation demand. 
Beginning in 2019, there has been a long anticipated wait for the finished product 
due to COVID-19, however Council is very pleased with how the cabins have 
come together and thanks all involved in the this amazing project.  

“With the new development of the Remarkable Southern Flinders Precinct, it is 
only appropriate to keep up with the demand and influx of visitation to the region, 
and this investment to building economic development is support by Council’s new 
Community Plan 2021-2021”, said Mayor Phillip Heaslip. 

“The additional cabins have already shown a significant increase in occupancy in 
a short time. They have definitely been warmly welcomed during this winter 
season and have been fully booked out even for most long weekends and school 
holiday periods for next year. You have to be quick to book!”, said Park Managers.  

The Mount Remarkable region is currently experiencing one of the highest levels 
of government investments in its history. Council believes that the investment in 
the new cabins coupled with further investment in The Bluff Lookout and an 
increasing investment in Rail Trails, will help contribute to a sustainable future and 
vibrant economy for the broader district.  
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